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Why am I not surprised? $10 million for housing in a tiny piece of Portland. Why 

should the rest of Oregon allow you three to pick the pockets of all Oregonians? Why 

should people in Wasco or Baker County have to pay for an insignificant swatch of 

land near the PDX airport? There are plenty of NGOs taking money for people 

experiencing homelessness in Portland. Ask the, Non Governmental Organizations 

for money since they are in Portland and focused on Portland. The working people 

throughout Oregon should have a say in where their money goes. And they should 

get to vote on it. Period!  

Bring it to a vote by the people of Oregon, we all know what that answer will be. 

SB 949 has been made public with all of its warts, let’s see how it farescin the court 

of public opinion.  


